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Comments: I have leased a cabin on Kupreanof Island since 1983, and have spent thousands of dollars to

maintain that cabin, while continuing to honor the Forest Service policy of respecting and protecting our site from

any impact on the beautiful area surrounding our cabin.  True to the Alaskan spirit of comradery, we have,

through the years, been amenable to temporary use of the cabin for shelter by rangers, game wardens, and local

hunters and fishermen, needing a dry place, or for safety, when unexpectantly hit by bad weather.  While I plan to

remain the lessee for years to come, with the proposed revision in place to the existing policies, I very much

appreciate the opportunity to transfer ownership of that lease to my son, so that he can continue the stewardship

of protecting the unique beauty of the cabin's Kupreanof Island location, as my family has for forty years, while

enjoying the true Alaskan spirit he, too, has come to value.


